
Dear	Southeast	Christian	School	Families,	

We’re	excited	to	welcome	you	to	your	brand-new	School	Eatery	Hot	Lunch	Program!		
Menus	are	now	live	and	ready	for	you	to	start	placing	orders.	From	tasty	favorites	to	fresh	and	
wholesome	options,	there’s	something	for	every	student	to	enjoy.	We’re	honored	to	be	your	lunch	
provider	and	look	forward	to	serving	your	children	delicious	meals	throughout	the	school	year!	

Here’s	what	you	need	to	know:	
🕖	Order	Deadline:	All	orders	must	be	placed	before	5:00	PM	the	day	prior	to	lunch	service.	
📆	You	can	order	for	one	day,	multiple	days,	or	weeks	in	advance—whatever	works	best	for	your	
family!	

How	to	Order:	
1. Visit	www.schooleatery.com
2. Log	in	to	your	parent	account	with	your	email	address	and	use	the	temporary
password,	wY7310qyJE	(Case	Sensitive).
3. Your	campus	code	is	SCSPC	(All	Caps).
4. Select	your	student’s	school	campus	and	choose	meals	from	the	menu.
5. Please	be	sure	that	after	placing	your	order,	your	shopping	cart	is	empty.	Any	orders
that	are	left	in	the	shopping	cart	are	considered	unpaid	and	will	not	be	fulfilled.
6. Please	be	sure	to	check	out	fully	and	complete	the	payment	process.

🔔	IMPORTANT:	After	checking	out,	you	will	receive	a	confirmation	email	with	your	order	
summary.	If	you	do	not	receive	a	confirmation,	your	order	may	not	be	complete	and	will	not	be	
processed.	

We	strongly	encourage	you	to	double-check	that	your	order	went	through	to	avoid	any	missed	
lunches.	

Please	use	the	link	below	to	watch	a	tutorial	on	the	order	process:	
https://youtu.be/sSy6MSKlwBk?feature=shared	

If	you	have	any	questions,	our	team	is	always	here	to	help!	You	can	reach	us	
at	support@schooleatery.com	for	assistance.	

Thank	you	for	choosing	School	Eatery;	we’re	looking	forward	to	a	fun	and	flavorful	year	ahead!	

Warm	regards,	

Your	School	Eatery	Team	
📧	support@schooleatery.com	|	🌐	www.schooleatery.com	
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